
   Announcement 
 

  

 
 
March 21, 2019 
 

Lobbyists Registry Temporarily Unavailable  
 
The Lobbyists Registry will be temporarily unavailable on Tuesday March 26 starting at 
9:30am. Thank you for your patience as we make these important changes to the 
Registry. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the Registry and Compliance Manager at 
250-387-2686. 
 
 
 


